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January 22, 2020 
MarineFisheries Advisory 

REMINDER: 
JANUARY MARINE FISHERIES ADVISORY COMMISSION MEETING CANCELLED 

 
 
Please be advised that the January 23, 2020 Marine Fisheries Advisory Commission (MFAC) 
meeting has been cancelled. The next MFAC business meeting is scheduled for 9AM on 
Thursday, February 20, 2020. The February meeting will be at the Division of Fish and Wildlife’s 
Field Headquarters, located at 1 Rabbit Hill Road in Westborough, MA.  
 

For more information, please visit the MFAC’s website or call DMF at 617-626-1520. 
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